
Dear Students, 

First and foremost, congratulations on continuing your education with Iowa Western. You have shown 
incredible resiliency by making it through these trying times. We hope you are as proud of yourself as 
we are of you. 

Second, your safety and education are our top priorities. Iowa Western developed plans to ensure you 
can safely continue your education. We have taken into consideration the recommendations from the 
CDC and the Governor’s Office and will continue to do so moving forward. Below is information on our 
current plan.  

Summer classes will start on campus beginning May 3, 2021. We will continue to collaborate 
with the CDC and Governor’s office and make any necessary changes to keep you safe. 
We will continue to communicate any updates as the spring semester approaches. 

We understand what a stressful time this has been and that you may feel anxious about the future in 
general, let alone your classes. Please know that we are here to support you and will do everything we 
can to ensure you safely meet your educational goals. 

Sincerely, 

Iowa Western 


